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Message for Mrs Buckley/Mr Moore…… 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ___________________ Class____________________   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

School will close on Friday 23rd July at 1pm.  There will be no afterschool club on Friday 23rd.  School 

will re-open on Monday 6th September 2021.  We hope you all have a safe and fun summer holiday. 

 

GOODBYE 

We would like to say a special good bye to two long standing members of staff. 

Mrs Campbell has been a teacher at our school for 34 years and Marion has been our caretaker for 23 

years.  We would like to wish them both the very best for their retirement and thank them both for 

all their hard work. 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM 

Uniform can still be ordered directly from our suppliers using the link on our website page.  If you 

would like to order from school please complete the order form on the back of this letter and return 

it to the school office with payment before the end of the year. 

We are coming to the end of a difficult and confusing year.  We would like take this opportunity to 

thank all our parents for their support and understanding.  Your messages of thanks and gratitude 

have been much appreciated by all the staff. 

NEXT WEEK 

Hopefully we won’t have to close bubbles next week so we will be able to go ahead with our fun 

obstacle course and transition opportunity for the children to meet their new teacher. 

If your child is unwell or displays symptoms please do not send them in to school. 

PHOTOS 

All orders that are returned by Monday 19th July should be returned to families before we break up 

for the holidays.  Orders returned after this will still be completed but may not be ready for 

collection till September. 


